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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (1) 

TUESDAY 10TH JANUARY,  2006

H – I (8)

Grants for Conservation of Protected Structures.

The Council issued grants totalling €175,987.29 during the year 2005, to assist owners and occupiers to carry out conservation works on protected structures in the County.           The following is a list of the protected structures in the Terenure/Rathfarnham Electoral Area for which grants were issued.

A summary of the grant aided works carried out is also included. 

Protected Structure
Amount


Type of Work

Northbrook House

41 Fortfield Road

Terenure

Dublin 6W
€11,879.48


Repair & replacement of timber sash windows



Rathfarnham Church of Ireland

Parish Church

Rathfarnham 

Dublin 14


€25,000.00
Repair works to Church and Tower roof

23 St Patrick’s Cottages

Rathfarnham

Dublin 14
€1,125.00
Repair to roof and rainwater goods

Rockbrook Park School

Edmondstown Road

Dublin 16
€3,853.33
Repair and replacement of timber sash windows

18 St. Patrick’s Cottages

Rathfarnham

Dublin 14
€12,343.12


Repairs to roof and internal ceiling

Total


€54,200.93




The expenditure on grants paid by the Council under this Scheme is fully recoupable from the Department of the Environment Heritage and Local Government.

A copy of the advertisement for the Scheme of Grants 2006 for Conservation Works on  Protected Structures is attached for information.
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SCHEME OF GRANTS FOR CONSERVATION WORKS ON

PROTECTED STRUCTURES 2006
Applications are invited for consideration under the Scheme of Grants for Conservation Works on Protected Structures 2006 to assist owners and occupiers to carry out conservation works on protected structures.  The scheme is part of a package of measures introduced by the Department of Environment, Heritage and Local Government to strengthen the protection of the architectural heritage.

Under the scheme, a wide range of conservation works will qualify for grants, generally amounting to 50% of the cost of works up to maximum of €13,000, or an amount of €25,000 in exceptional circumstances.                                                                Works consisting of routine maintenance or improvements will not qualify under the scheme.

Applications will be prioritised in accordance with the scheme, and grants if approved, paid from an allocation by the Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government to the Council for this purpose.

 The closing date for receipt of  grant applications in the South Dublin County Council area is  5.00 p.m. on Tuesday 31st January  2006.

Details of the scheme and application forms can be obtained from: -

Irenie Mc Loughlin, Conservation Officer, imcloughlin@sdublincoco.ie  or

Paddy McNamara, Administrative Officer, pmcnamara@sdublincoco.ie                                  at Planning Department, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24                (Phone No.4149250).


or on the Council’s website www.southdublin.ie 

